Village of Lagrange Committee of Whole Minutes

Record of Proceedings

December 17, 2020
Council President Kincannon started the Committee of Whole meeting at 6:45PM.  Members present Honer, Price, Gregory, Kincannon, Dill and Karpinski.

The Durham Ridge Christmas Parade was a success.  
Employee pay raises were discussed.  

Kincannon had a meeting with Windstream representatives regarding increasing the internet capacity at municipal building.  Currently the building has 20 mbps and we would like to increase it to 100 bpms.  During this meeting, the service that is provided to the residents was discussed and will be taken to the residential division.  

There being no further business, Committee of the Whole ended at 7:24 PM.  
Signed: ____________________________                       Attested by: 
Gary Kincannon, Council President                          ______________________

 Date: ___________________________   
Kimberly Fallon, Fiscal Officer
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